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Dear Sir/Madam

Re: Mrs Jane Allison DOR O07-[Map. 1637

lam writing in response to your Regulation 28 Report.

On further discussion with practice partners and colleagues we have come up with the following

action plan.

L. An email has been sent to all prescribing clinicians alerting them to the rare but significant
and potential life-threatening side effects of nitrofurantoin causing acute breathlessness and

the need to advise patients to promptly report such symptoms.
2. We will discuss this further in our next Significant Event Analysis Meeting.

3. We are also looking into our infarmation technalogy to help us give written information to

the patients about the side effects of this medication

One of our partners has agreed to write to the Local Medicine Management Team

highlighting this life-threatening side effect and expecting possible changes to the local
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guidelines.
If you do need any further information please don't hesitate to contact us.
Many thanks

Yours sincerely






